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Young Mothers and
Interim Health Academy
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
   Brenda Ellison,                                 30 Hart Street/4th floor.                       Rochester, New York 14605

Program Administrator                 
           (585) 454-1095 

            FAX: (585) 262-8957
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________










October 2010
Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s): 





Occasionally the physical education class will participate in activities outside the building on Hart Street.  Please be advised that students will not go outdoors in rainy conditions or temperatures below 55 degrees.


Students will have the opportunity to go for walks as well as participate in light activities to keep them active.  I am asking for your permission for your child to be able to go outside in their physical education class.  It will be a good change in atmosphere for them.  Thank you!


If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 585-454-1095 X4280

Sincerely,

Miss Leslie Thierry

Physical Education

Leslie.thierry@rcsdk12.org
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I, __________________________________ give my child _____________________________________,
permission to participate in outdoor activities in the physical education class at the Young Mothers and 

Interim Health Academy.  Emergency contact name is ____________________________________ and 

emergency contact number is _______________________________.

Signature: ______________________________________

